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 John Storey INT2014/7108/P 29/12/2014  21:27:12 The residents of the building next door, containing 1,2, 3 and 4 Byron Villas, on the Vale of Health are 

concerned about the noise this air conditioning unit will make.

In particular we are worried about the noise we will hear in our garden during the summer and seek 

assurances, or preferably proof, that it will not disturb our enjoyment of our garden.

Signed.

Ann Westgate (No.4 and Freeholder of 1,2,3,4 Byron Villas)

Barbara Hinze No.2

Lali Astoria No.3

John Storey No.1

No.1 Byron Villas

Vale of Health

London NW3 1AR
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